
Board of Selectmen’s Meeting with Tennessee Gas Pipeline Company – Thursday, June 26, 2014 
 

Representatives of Tennessee Gas Pipeline will attend the Bolton Board of Selectmen’s meeting on 
Thursday, June 26, 2014.   

 
The meeting will be held in the auditorium at the Florence Sawyer School at 7:00 p.m. 

 
A presentation will be given by a representative of Tennessee Gas Pipeline Company followed  

by a Q&A session. 
 

Additional information will be posted to the  
town website – www.townofbolton.com -  as it becomes available.    

 
 

 

http://www.townofbolton.com/

